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This bill is a direct attack against law abiding citizens with no proof this will lower 

crime or keep Oregonians safer. This, along with all other proposed and active bills 

going against the second amendment are unconstitutional and drafted by design to 

make legal firearm owners criminals. We have the RIGHT to protect ourselves and to 

hunt. This directly interfers with our legal ability to purchase and possess firearms 

which by definition is unconstitutional. 


